
   

 

West Deptford Township School District 

   

Dear West Deptford School Community, 

 

As we start to bid farewell to the exciting month of October and look 
ahead to the spooktacular festivities of Halloween and the promising 
month of November, I wanted to extend my warmest greetings to all 
of you. 

 

I am writing to share two items with our school community. Please 
click on the links below: 

1. Letter from Dr. Gismondi 
2. October Board Highlights  

Wishing you and your families a safe and enjoyable Halloween, and 
may November bring the excitement of the season and joy to each of 
your households. Thank you for your ongoing support, and please 
don't hesitate to reach out with any questions or concerns. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Dr. Brian C. Gismondi, 

Superintendent of West Deptford Schools 

   

West Deptford Township School District would like to continue connecting with you via email. If 
you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact West Deptford Township School District 
directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, 
follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe 
SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to 
connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media. 
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http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/hvebbf53-dqDI-eEjATOJg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRnFC3HP0RZaHR0cHM6Ly9nby5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tLyMvdW5zdWJzY3JpYmUvMzMwNy9ZbWRwYzIxdmJtUnBRSGRrWlhCMFptOXlaQzVyTVRJdWJtb3VkWE1XB3NjaG9vbG1CCmUdR_oyZW6PKzpSHWJnaXNtb25kaUB3ZGVwdGZvcmQuazEyLm5qLnVzWAQAAAAB

